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October 17th, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Cove Waterfront Concept Development Plan 

Neighborhood Meeting Request 
 

 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
On behalf of The Cove, LLC, DOWL is in the process of preparing a land use application to the 
City of Oregon City that will modify a previously approved Concept Development Plan for The 
Cove waterfront development project. The proposal involves changes to the sequencing of 
improvements and infrastructure design for the remaining phases of the project. The site is 
located on the southern edge of the Clackamas River, east of SW Mcloughlin Boulevard and 
just north of I-205 behind the Oregon City Shopping Center. The site is comprised of the 
following tax lots: Clackamas County Map 2-2E-29-TL 1509, 2800, 2900, 3000, 3100, 3200, 
3300, 3400, 3500, 3600, and 3700, and Clackamas County Map 2-2E-20-TL 1100.  
 
DOWL will be discussing the proposed project at the beginning of the regularly-scheduled Two 
Rivers Neighborhood Association meeting. You are invited to attend this meeting on: 
 

Wednesday, October 25, 2017 
7:00-9:00 PM 

Rivershore Bar & Grill (Restaurant Loft) 
1900 Clackamette Drive 

Oregon City, OR 
  

 
The Cove presentation will be at the beginning of this meeting, so please arrive at 7:00 or as 
close to 7:00 as possible to ensure that you are present for the discussion of the project. We 
look forward to more specifically discussing the proposal with you at the upcoming meeting.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Read Stapleton, AICP 
Planning Group Manager 
 












